
 

 

23rd November 2022 
 
Christmas performances at CYP Lower – Year 1 and 2 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,        
 
We are starting to get into the Christmas spirit and we’d like to invite you to join in our 
festive celebrations!  This year, our KS1 classes will be performing songs and some 
poetry.  Please make a note of the performance dates and times below: 

 
Year 1 – Tuesday 13th December, 9.15am 
Year 2 – Tuesday 13th December, 2.30pm 

 
In fairness to all families and due to the capacity of our school hall, we are limiting 
seating to 2 adults per family and appreciate everyone’s support with this. 
 
Due to safeguarding reasons, we cannot allow photos or videos to be taken during the 
performances.  Photos can be taken of your own child after their performance and we 
will make arrangements for this.   
 
This year we will be fundraising for Cancer Research UK, a cause close to many of our 
hearts.  Please bring some spare change to donate at the end of our performances. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Jo Sorensen - Head of Lower School 


